| British Columbia
School Trustees
| Association

May 12, 2015
Marie France Lapierre

SD93 (Conseil Scolaire Francophone)
100 -13511 Commerce Parkway
Richmond, BC V6V 218

Dear Marie France,

On behalf of the BC School Trustees Association, I would like to thank you for serving
as a Deputy Chair during BCSTA’s Annual General Meeting Saturday business session.

Having so many new trustees at this year’s AGM made for a very eventful day, but
having you at the helm to keep things moving along was much appreciated. Thank you
for taking time out of your busy pre-AGM schedule to be part of this experience.

Warm regards,

Toe

Teresa Rezansoff
President
British Columbia School Trustees Association
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